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Rueil, 30 May 2000

PRESS RELEASE

As stated in the announcement published by SBF Paris Bourse on Monday 29 May, the VINCI share will
be moved from the SGE line to the VINCI line and will be listed under the new name as of Wednesday
31 May 2000.

This adjustment follows the decision by the SGE Shareholders' Meeting on 25 May 2000 to approve the
motion to change the company name from SGE to VINCI.

VINCI stock is included in the SBF 120 and the Dow Jones STOXX.
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